
	
  
	
  

Council Report of the AUS President 
Wednesday, March 11th, 2015  

Submitted by Ava Liu 

Intro 

1. Space-Project(s) 

1. Leacock Space Re-Design Project 

I am delivering a presentation about this at council to answer questions, discuss 
the steps that have brought us here n the process, and illuminate the funding and 
student consultation process! 

2. Space Rejuvenation Event in the Mary MacKinnon Courtyard 

The MSP, I, and the Fridge Door Gallery, are organizing an event on April 17th in 
the Mary MacKinnon Courtyard, previously referred to as the Ferrier Courtyard. This has 
been slightly on hold because of how busy we have all been. Hopefully I can deliver an 
oral report this session.  

3. Longer term projects in the Mary MacKinnon Courtyard 

Fairly SQ: I received from Faculty Communications Officer, Kathleen Holden, the 
previous 2006-2007 AUIF proposal which shows the horticulture and landscaping 
implemented in the space. We are going to meet to discuss longer-term projects such 
as adding birdhouses or a composting/green project. Signage for the space is under 
way.  

AIO Fee 

The question has been delivered through petition to our Chief Returning Officer. 
We will be creating a new committee, the Arts Internship Office Advisory Committee 
(AIAOC), if the referendum question passes. The referendum question regarding the 
existence of the Arts Internship Office will be  

MoA Negotiation and SNAX 

Many updates from this end. I will present orally because there is a lot happening 
between now (the time of writing for this report, Saturday evening) and council.  
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Elections 

AUS: We had our general meet and greet this Tuesday in the Arts Lounge. If you are 
interested in running for an AUS Executive or Representative position, ask us questions 
about it! I highly encourage you all to run. It is a great opportunity and all of you and 
your fellow departmental execs are wonderfuly qualified.  

Departments: Departments, elections are happening soon/now! If you are having your 
elections run by Elections AUS, your contact email is elections.aus@mail.mcgill.ca. I 
know that the CRO and DROs have already been in touch with you. Please promote, 
promote, promote to your constituents! 

If you are doing your election independently and you are looking for your electoral 
listserv (in the event that you don’t have one yet), contact Grant, Executive Assistant, 
assistant.aus@mail.mcgill.ca and Patricia, Internal Administrator at 
internal.aus@mail.mcgill.ca 

AUS Awards 

Patricia, Internal Administrator, is working on sending out the nomination form for this 
this week. Nominate yourselves and your fellow departments! Johanna, VP Social, is 
planning the event itself and she will present more details about that. The three of us, 
Patricia, Johanna, and I, are dedicated to making this the best awards night ever! 

Respectfully submitted 
------ 

Ava Liu 
President | Présidente 

Arts Undergraduate Society (AUS) 
L'Association Étudiante de la Faculté des Arts (l'AÉFAPCUM) 

 (514) 398-1993 | http://www.ausmcgill.com  
 

The Arts Undergraduate Society of McGill University is a student association accredited by the 
gouvernement du Québec (R.S.Q. Ch.A-3.01). 


